

Headteacher: Mrs. C. Morgan, M.A., B.A., P.G.C.E., Grad. Dip. in Professional Development (Education)

Weekly Home Learning - Year 4

Week commencing: 8th March 2021

	Maths Activities	Completed
Monday	Y4 - Please do the four Topmarks Hit the Button activities below	
	EVERY DAY as a warm-up activity. They should take you about 15	
	minutes. Then do the daily maths activity.	
	https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button	
	Times Tables Hit the Question Any table	
	Division facts Hit the Question Any table	
	Doubles Multiples of 5 up to 100	
	Halves Multiples of 10 up to 500	
	NOW	
	Look in Teams for Monday's Revision Test.	
Tuesday	Daily Topmarks followed by DIVISION with remainders.	
	Please watch Mrs. F's teaching films - both of them.	
	Now watch these links:	
	https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z36tyrd/articles/zcjh8mn	
	https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z36tyrd/articles/zgxdfcw	
	Now do Tuesday's worksheet in Teams. If you finish early, please	
	do the Tuesday Challenge sheet.	
Wednesday	Daily Topmarks followed by DIVISION with remainders	
	Please watch Mrs. F's teaching films again if you need to.	
	Watch this link	
	https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FApcjdAhnrY	
	Now do Wednesday's worksheet 1 in Teams. If you finish before 45	
	minutes, then start the Wednesday Challenge sheet.	
Thursday	Daily Topmarks followed by Problem solving	
	Do the first problem solving task	
	https://nrich.maths.org/8308	
	Now do one or both of these below	
	https://nrich.maths.org/943	
	https://nrich.maths.org/5576	

Friday	Daily Topmarks then Timestables Rockstars for 20 minutes.
	Let me know if you have forgotten your password® Please say
	your two, three, four, five, six and ten times tables to a
	family member. Whichever one you don't like the most -
	practise it MORE! You can conquer your tables with practise.
	If you feel that you know these tables then try to learn you 7
	times table ready for Y5.

	Literacy Activities	Completed
Monday	Please WRITE your spellings out once every day in your best joined handwriting on PAPER and then ask someone to test you on Friday. This week, we are going to learn how to write an information report. Use the link below. Watch film then do ACTIVITY 1 ONLY https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zr93p4j	•
Tuesday	Spelling on paper thenREADING some WAGOLLS Read the excellent examples of information reports in Teams. Use the checklist on Teams to check that each report has the success criteria.	
Wednesday	 Spelling on paper then RESEARCH for your information report about how a river is formed. Make sure that you have done the topic activity about rivers. Watch the PowerPoint on Teams 	
Thursday	Spelling on paper then Write your report about how a river is formed. Open your Y42020 folder and open a new Word document. Save it. You can give it your own title. Remember to include all the information you have learned about the stages of a river. You will be showing your report to your partner when we get back to school.	
Friday	Spelling test - remember to do this on a Word document and save in your folder so I can see it. Weekly Welsh Bore da pawb! Weekly Welsh is happening right across our school. You can find this week's sheet by clicking on the link below or going to the Welsh Language page on our Website. This week's pattern will show you how to ask: Beth wyt ti'n wisgo? (What are you wearing?) And to answer:	

Dw i'n gwisgo..... (I'm wearing....).

Take your time to watch the film clip before you practice the patterns and make sure that you can remember some of the vocabulary. Practice the patterns with your family and tell everyone what you are wearing.

You can listen to the story, and then perhaps mute the sound and have a go at reading one or two of the phrases yourself.

The story this week is all about Sam and Serena going shopping for a bargain and meeting a new friend.

We hope that this helps you to support the Welsh that your child is learning and that it is fun to do.

Diolch

https://oystermouthprimaryschool.com/welsh-language/

	Topic Activities	Completed
1	Geography Following on from your half term homework, we are going to learn about how a river is formed. Watch the two films in this link. Read the information and do the short quiz. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z849q6f/articles/z7w8pg8 Now make your own quiz. Call it "How a River Is Formed Quiz." Your quiz should be at least 15 questions long. You can either do it on a Word or PowerPoint in your Y42020 folder or perhaps you could have a go at using www.myquiz.org and make a quiz for you family. Remember to use question marks (?) correctly. Enjoy and learn!	
2	TUESDAY'S ART As promised, Year 4, Dan McCabe from the Glynn Vivian Art Gallery is going to meet you all via Teams on TUESDAY, MARCH 9 th 1-2pm on LIVE CALL. You will need to prepare some resources before the call. See Teams	

3	PTA fundraising - Dare to Different Day March 26 th
	Please see information in Teams
4	ICT- Write an email about being in Year 4 in Oystermouth to the three new children starting in our class when we get back to school. You must COPY ME in to the emails, so that I can read them too.
	Instructions, ideas and email addresses on Teams
5	Health and Well-Being-SKIPPING OUR WAY TO FITNESS
	Continuing our skipping. I find skipping is much easier when music plays. This link shows you some different music you can skip to - you could dress up too! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pLRxj-o1HXs (Only go on YouTube if your parents allow and follow our safer internet rules.)
	My favourite skipping song is: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uEQ4yAFiJkY
	Please make a skipping playlist on Hwb. Try to skip for at least 5 minutes every day. Can you do some tricks? If you haven't a skipping rope, let me know and I can arrange for you to pick one up from school. A piece of old rope will do or order one with your pocket money.
	If skipping isn't your thing please give it a go, but take any form of exercise that you want to and make a playlist for it.

Remember Year 4. "Work hard, play hard and do the right thing! Enjoy this week's learning. Mrs. Fx

Hopefully, this is your last ever Home Learning letter! Please do not worry if your child does not complete all the Home Learning activities this week. We appreciate that this is a difficult time for everyone with many of you trying to juggle working from home as well as supporting your children with their activities. We are looking forward to seeing all your wonderful children on 15th March.

Mrs Morgan